
August 25th, 2023

ONE NORTH AMERICA ANNOUNCES

NEW FLORIDA LATIN EXPRESS SERVICE (FLX)

Dear Valued Customers,

Ocean Network Express is excited to announce FLX, a new service connecting South
Florida to Honduras, Colombia and West Coast of South America. The 1st call to Port
Everglades is scheduled for October 2nd at Florida International Terminal (FIT). FLX is an
ONE standalone service, with 4 vessels in the rotation.

Strengthening Our Commitment to South America

The new FLX service, in conjunction with ONE’s AL5, ANG, CX5, EC1, EC2 and Marex
services, provides our North America customers with a full range of service options to and
from South America. With hub ports like Cartagena (Colombia), Rodman and Manzanillo,
Panama, and Callao, Peru ONE services can be seamlessly connected with other services
to/from East Coast South America, West Coast South America, Central America, Europe
and Asia.



       

For more information, please contact your sales account representative, or visit
www.one-line.com

Sincerely,
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.

https://www.one-line.com/en

